
SANDWICH PARK IMPROVEMENTS 
PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS 

In 2022, the City of Windsor received $200,000 to invest in Sandwich-area parks. This investment has supported the 
construction of a new gazebo and improvements to the existing boardwalk along with other enhancements to park 
paths, lights and benches in McKee Park, in Sandwich.

“The size of this project and the speed of 
which its getting done was because of the 
great contribution made by WDBA and the 
community benefits that have stemmed 
from this.” 

Fabio Costante, Ward 2 Councillor

PROJECT TIMELINE

LOCATION:
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PARTNER:
CITY OF WINDSOR
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WINDSOR
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FUNDING:
$200,000

The Community Benefits Plan is bringing enhancements to Sandwich/west Windsor and Delray/Southwest Detroit 
through investments in programming, events and infrastructure improvements. Learn more about the plan at 
GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com.


